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Face coverings requirement 1 
 2 
 3 
Given that there is currently a university requirement for face coverings to be worn indoors, faculty will 4 
can continue to enforce the face covering requirements through the Fall 2021 term in their courses and 5 
work spaces.  6 
 7 
The University will provide advance notification to UAOSU when the face covering policy is updated, 8 
including its discontinuation.            9 


